
Bulletin Announcements  
                                                                       October 24, 2021 

 

The Sanctuary flowers on this day, are given to the glory of God,  by Robb Ross and Ryan Trapp in 
celebration of their wedding anniversary, on October 28th. 

How Can I Keep From Giving?  
Stewardship 2021/22 

During the month of October, we 
will be exploring the Stewardship 
Theme - How Can I Keep From Giving 

- in a variety of ways.  We hope this is a stewardship 
season that will resonate deeply with you, encourage you, 
and lift your spirit. 
 
Later in the month you will receive by mail, a packet 
containing a 2021/22 Stewardship Giving Guide with 
information about Park Lake’s programs and financial 
needs, a stewardship pledge card and return envelope.   
  
Stewardship Dedication Sunday this year is November 
14th, when you will be invited to bring your 2022 
stewardship pledge to church to present in worship.   
  
Each Sunday during October, as a way to hold before us 
our stewardship theme, at the end of worship we will sing 
a congregational response to the tune of the hymn “My 
Life Flows On”, with this verse:    

 

Page Turners Book Club, is reading We Are 
Not From Here by Jenny Torres Sanchez in 
October. We will meet on October 28th at 
10:00 am, in the Koinonia Sunday School 
room, located on the lower level of the 
Sanctuary building.   

For more information please contact:  Anne Gardepe 
annegard64@gmail.com 

God's love flows out into the world,  
forgiving and renewing,  
the Spirit sends disciples out,  
into a new beginning. 
  
We follow Christ in word and deed,  
our lives filled with new meaning, 
God's love in Christ for every need, 
 how can I keep from giving? 

Park Lake Family 
Trunk or Treat 
(Social distancing 
protocols will be 

observed) 
Sponsored by the Park Lake Christian 

Education Committee 
Date:  Saturday,  October 30, 2021 

Time:  4:00 pm - 5:30 pm 
Where: Parking lot at FAVO (Faith Arts 

Village Orlando) 
(entrance off of Highland) 

Children are welcome to wear 
their non-scary costumes! 



Church Staff 
Co-pastors    Dr. Helen DeBevoise 
 Dr.  Dan DeBevoise  
Parish Associate  Dr. Linda Wright Simmons 
Organist, Director FAVO  Will Benton 
Choir Director  Robb Ross 
Child Care Center Director, Barbara Twachtman 
Financial Administrator  Linda Castle 
Church Secretary Carol Bookhardt 
Maintenance Keith Bridges 
Librarian  Alice Schmidt 
Nursery Staff Barbara Boyce 

 
Church Missionaries 

Madagascar                                      Dan and Elizabeth Turk 
Mozambique                                                       Sebber Banda 
                                                                   Rev. Carlos Faquione  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Blessing Bag Assembly! Join us during 

Sunday School Sunday, October 24th for a 
time of fellowship with other youth and 
members of Park Lake’s Disciples Class. Meet 
in Struble Hall.  

 
 Doughnuts in the Youth Room! Join us for a 

not-so-spooky time on October 31st in the 
Youth Room at 10:00am. Stay after Sunday 
School or come early for Worship for this 
time of fellowship.  All are welcome!!  

 
             Want to be added to our email list?                    

          Contact youth@plpc.org  

Pledged Income  

Thru  08/31/21  

Non Pledged Income  

Thru  08/31/21 

Budget  $328,256 Budget  $33,334  

Actual  $333,156 Actual  $35,590 

Difference $4,900 Difference $2,256 

    

Park Lake Operating Budget Thru  08/31/21 

 Income Expenses Difference 

Budget $387,158 $389,610 ($2,452) 

Actual  $398,137   $382,689 $15,448 

Income does not include 2021 PPP loan 

FOOD COLLECTION FOR  
WASHINGTON SHORES 

The next food collection will be:  
Tuesday, November 2 and November16 

  10:00 am -  12:00 noon 

 
               
 
 

  

      Please bring non-perishable donations to the circle 
drive at the West side entrance of the Sanctuary,  

off of Highland.   Donations may also be dropped off on 
Sundays before or after worship, in the West transept, 

in the Sanctuary. 

 

Churchwide online survey 
 coming soon in October! 

Look for the link, in upcoming 
Park Lake Up2date emails, 
bulletin announcements. 

Please pick up a blessing bag or two to give 
to those in need in our community. 

Hygiene items: 
Disposable razers 
Soap 
Diapers sizes 4 & 5 
Deodorant  
Socks (especially women’s) 
Disposable razors 
Toilet paper 
Toothbrushes  
Toothpaste 
Dental floss 
Shampoo 
Sanitary supplies 
Women’s Incontinence items 

Food items: 
Rice 
Canned corn 
Crackers 
Peanut butter 
Jelly 
Food with pop tops 
Cereal 

(low stock items in bold) 

mailto:youth@plpc.org

